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District Cabinet Meeting Report     03/04/2016 

Children’s Vision Screening 
 
Training Sessions: Training Sessions for the PlusoptiX screeners were held in DeForest, Beloit, Fitchburg, and 

at the District Convention earlier this afternoon at the Marriott in Middleton.  More than 70 Lions and 
Lioness have participated during this past year.  More clubs are getting involved and expanding their 
involvement in the program. 

 

CVS Screening Equipment:  WLF received a grant through LCIF last year of $100,000.00 for matching 
funds to purchase digital screeners.  Each District was allowed to purchase up to 3 screeners either by 
individual clubs or by the District.  In our District, Verona, Lake Wisconsin, and 27-D1 each matched 
approximately $3200 to secure a screener.  Beloit Lions received a local donation to match funds and also 
purchased a screener.  With the District purchase we are able to house a screener in southwest Wisconsin at 
Lancaster for loan to area clubs.  There are a total of 16 cameras (screeners) owned by area clubs and the 
District. 

 

CVS State Committee:  In light of the screening grant, WLF has established a statewide committee to organize 
and oversee the vision screening program in conjunction with PBW.  As District Chair, I was requested to be 
a part of the committee and we have met three times during the last year in Rosholt.  With the grant, WLF has 
reporting requirements needing club cooperation.  Topics of discussion and areas needing resolution are 
HIPPA regulations versus reporting information, responsibility of follow-up for referrals, contact for follow-
up, format of reporting to WLF and PBW, and information forms to share with families.  Needless to say, 
there are some diverse opinions needing resolution. 

 

Result Reporting:  I would encourage all clubs to report their screening totals to PBW and to the district chair 

(via e-mail is easy!)  Currently, WLF is requesting District Chairs to report their numbers on a monthly basis, 
but changes are in the works.  As soon as an agreed upon format is decided for reporting results, we will share 
that information and request all clubs to please follow in reporting their screening numbers. 

 

Compiled Reported District Screenings:  Many Clubs have screened on multiple occasions 

 

  
27-D1 Children's Screening Numbers Reported To Date for 2015-2016 

        

    Screened Referred   

        

 Arlington Lions Club  2 0 0.00%  

 Beloit Noon Lions  19 0 0.00%  

 Cross Plains Lions Club 84 7 8.33%  

 Cuba City Lions Club  556 31 5.58%  

 Dodgeville Lions Club  674 50 7.42%  

 Edgerton Lions Club  65 10 15.38%  

 Fort Atkinson Lions Club 82 6 7.32%  

 Lake Wisconsin Lions Club 47 3 6.38%  

 Lancaster Lions  178 8 4.49%  

 Madison West Lions  150 6 4.00%  

 Marshall Lions Club  159 18 11.32%  

 Mazomanie Lions Club 45 4 8.89%  

 McFarland Lions Club 167 6 3.59%  

 Middleton Lions Club  9 5 55.56%  

 Monroe Lions Club  396 23 5.81%  

 Mt. Horeb Lions Club  349 15 4.30%  

 New Glarus Lions Club 224 9 4.02%  

 Pardeeville Lions Club 2 0 0.00%  

 Platteville Lions Club  86 8 9.30%  

 Portage Lions Club  626 31 4.95%  
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 Token Creek Lions Club 84 2 2.38%  

 Verona Lions Club  36 4 11.11%  

 Waunakee Lions Club 245 13 5.31%  

 Wisconsin Dells Lions Club 3 1 33.33%  

    4288 260 6.06%  

 
 

Lion Dave Hineline, Chair 
   District 27-D1 Vision Screening Committee 
   304 North Ridge Drive 
   Waunakee, WI  53597 
   Phone: 608-849-5507 
   E-mail: dhineline5629@yahoo.com 

 


